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From: "Alan Fishman" <alan@fishmanrealty.com>
To: <wallaceb@portlandmaine.gov>
Date: 2/9/2009 1:36:16 PM
Subject: 3 Deering Ave.

Ben,
 
Confirming our meeting today, we will get a recommendation from an alarm
company to install a fire alarm system to protect the 2 apartments on
the second floor from a potential fire on the first floor.  We will
advise the contractor to contact you with any specific questions he
might have regarding this.
 
We will accomplish this work in a timely manner, and notify your office
when it is completed.  All of your other recommendations are being
worked on starting today, and should be completed within 2 days.
 
Thanks for your help today.
 
Alan Fishman
 
Alan M. Fishman
Fishman Realty Group
470 Forest Ave, Ste. 203
Portland, Maine 04101
207-775-6561 ext 208
alan@fishmanrealty.com
www.fishmanrealty.com <http://www.fishmanrealty.com/> 
 

CC: "Alan Fishman" <afishman@fishmanrealty.com>, <sara@fishmanrealty.com>


